

Friday 5 July 2024

Dear MUN Coordinator,

We are excited to announce our annual Haberdashers' Boys' School Model United Nations Conference. This is our 17<sup>th</sup> HabsMUN, and we are thrilled to continue providing a MUN experience for all involved parties and visiting delegates.

HabsMUN is a three-day weekend conference which will start on Friday 14 March after school and ending at lunchtime on Sunday 16 and will take place on-site. We will update you with further timings in the following weeks.

Over the three days, we aim to give delegates a comprehensive experience, with opportunities to negotiate, debate, socialise and find out more about some of the most pressing and topical global issues at hand. We encourage delegates of all skills, whether new or seasoned: we believe we can accommodate all.

The conference will be held on our school site at, Butterfly Lane, Elstree WD6 3AF. The school is northwest of London, close to the M1/M25 junction.

Nearby accommodation (around a 10-minute drive) includes:

- Travelodge Borehamwood WD6 1SD
- Ibis London Elstree Borehamwood WD6 1JY
- Travelodge Borehamwood Studio Way WD6 5JY
- Premier Inn St. Albans AL2 3PN

On our website at <a href="www.habsmun.com">www.habsmun.com</a> there will be resources which can help any delegates learn about MUN, its procedure and events.

Please do contact us at our email <a href="mailto:habselstree.org.uk">habselstree.org.uk</a> for any further questions you may have.

We would appreciate if you could indicate your availability with the form below: <a href="https://forms.office.com/e/1JUFe7qcpy?origin=lprLink">https://forms.office.com/e/1JUFe7qcpy?origin=lprLink</a>

Looking forward to hearing from you soon!

Yours sincerely,

Mia Moshal and Oscar Clark

Secretaries-General, HabsMUN 2025

